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Phone: 0351 27 2607 Fax: 0351 27 4779           

e-mail: moe.ps@education.vic.gov.au  

31st October, 2024 
Term  4 

RESPECT        RESPONSIBILITY     RESILIENCE 

BREAKFAST CLUB: 8:00am—8:20am 

DATES TO 
REMEMBER: 

 

TONIGHT 
Halloween 

Disco 

 
4th November 

PUPIL FREE DAY 
 

5th November 
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

No School 
 

22nd November 
WHOLE SCHOOL 

EXCURSION to 
Science Works 

 
26th November 

Kinder Transition 
9:00am—10:00am 

 
29th November 
Gumbuya World 

Grade 5/6R 
 
 

Please remember to keep our students 

safe when driving in our school zones. 

Each year Grade six students are 
invited to participate in a Rotary 

Program facilitated by Mrs O’Reilly 
and Mr Morris in conjunction with 

our Moe Rotary Club. 
On Monday night, Judy, Axel and 

Leslie attended Moe’s Rotary 
meeting to present a pictorial 
display that highlighted their 

learnings throughout the year of 
2024. 

In addition, each student gave a 
speech in which they thanked 
Rotary for the opportunity and 
Mrs O’Reilly and Mr Morris for 

helping them achieve their goals 
of completing each task. 

Also in attendance were student’s 
parents and staff members. 

Congratulations Judy, Axel and 
Leslie for representing our school 

with pride. 

 We acknowledge the traditional Aboriginal owners of country throughout Victoria and 

pay our respect to them, their culture and their Elders past, present and future.  

 

MONDAY 
NOVEMBER 4th 

 

PUPIL 
FREE DAY 

mailto:moe.ps.elizabeth@edumail.vic.gov.au
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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear parents and carers 
 
As shared with you previously, parents and carers of every child enrolled in 
a Victorian government school in 2025 will receive the one-off School 
Saving Bonus $400 support. 
  
In the coming months, the Department of Education will send you 2 email 
communications for each of your children enrolled in Victorian government 
schools. 
  
By Friday 18 October 2024, please ensure that your child’s 2025 enrolment 
is completed and that your contact information is up to date. 
  
The 2 emails from the Department of Education will: 
1. Confirm your email address between mid-October and late-November. 
2. Provide you with your unique $400 School Saving Bonus code by the end 
of November. 
  
If you do not receive a confirmation email from the department by late-
November, please check your spam or junk folders and contact [insert 
school contact details] if needed. 
  
You can read more about the School Saving Bonus on the Department of 
Education website, with key information now available in 14 different 
languages. 

  
Kind regards 

Ian Frost 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vic.gov.au%2Fschool-saving-bonus&data=05%7C02%7CToni.Brentwood%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cffac819eb17b4ed6d64d08dcebe937de%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638644634096631645%7CUn
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vic.gov.au%2Fschool-saving-bonus&data=05%7C02%7CToni.Brentwood%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cffac819eb17b4ed6d64d08dcebe937de%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638644634096631645%7CUn
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Awards Week 4 
Our award winners this week are: 

Responsibility: Axel and Alexandria 
Respect: Liam and Taniela (Not pictured: Lawrence) 

Resilience: Nikki, Theodore and Lore 
Congratulations to all of the winners. 

KINDERGARTEN TRANSITION DATES FOR 2024 

Tuesday 26th November 9:00—10:00am 

Tuesday 3rd December 9:00—10:00am 

Tuesday 10th December 9:00—11:00am 

 

Please bring a water bottle, a snack and a wide 

brimmed hat (note ESPS will provide your child 

with a school hat at the beginning of Term 1, 2025) 

 

If you have a child you are yet to enrol for the 2025 

year, or you know someone who is looking to 

enrol their child, please see Sharon at the office 

for an enrolment form.   
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https://www.getactive.vic.gov.au/vouchers/ 



 6 

 



 7 

 

Last Friday our whole school had an excursion to watch That Science 

Gang’s performance of, ‘You are a Doughnut’. 

We were treated to a show about our digestive system.  We laughed 

and gasped as Dewey and Efos explained how the food we eat is 

digested. 

Thank you to our MARC Van teacher, Mr Halliwell for organising. 
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https://www.13yarn.org.au/ https://kidshelpline.com.au/ 

Did you know that LCHS offer a 
free dental service here in Moe? 
They can be contacted on  
1800 242 696,  
select 4 when prompted. 
See below for the link to their website. 

https://www.lchs.com.au/services/general-health/dental/ 

https://www.ruok.org.au/every-day-resources 

https://www.gotya.com.au/ 

VICTORIAN SCHOOL TERMS 2024 
TERM TWO: April 15th—28th June 
TERM THREE: 15th July—20th sept 

TERM FOUR: Oct 7th—20th Dec 
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Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 31    

October 2024 

BACK 

TO 

SCHOOL 

 
Prep and 

Ones 
Myuna 
Farm 

Excursion 
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Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

    1 2 3 

4 

 
 

PUPIL FREE 
DAY 

5 

 
 

PUBLIC 
HOLIDAY 

No School 

6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 
 

WHOLE 
SCHOOL 

EXCURSION 
to Science 

Works 

23 24 

25 26 
 

Kinder 
Transition 
9:00am—
10:00am 

27 28 29 
 

Gumbuya 
World 

Grade 5/6R 

30  

NOVEMBER 2024 


